
Time: 
Place: 

Present: 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 2, 1976 

7:30 P.M. 
Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Victor Green 
Councilmembers Ralph Spencer 

Russell Sweetman 
Leonard Stubbs 
Nora Lake 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant John Levermann 

Council concurred to reappoint Nancy Snyder for another three year 
term on the Sister City Conmittee. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed the Ohio Municipal League Conference 
to be held in Columbus, Ohio, September 14, 15, 16, 17, 1976. He will 
make reservations for anyone wishing to attend any portion of the 
Conference . 

Council concurred that the first Regular Council Meeting to be 
held in September will be September 13, 1976. 

Mr. Kenning requested Council's guidance concerning miscellaneous side 
construction costs in the North Main Street Sidewalk Assessment Project. 
Costs are expected to total $2,000 - $3,000. Council concurred that the 
City bear 45% of the overall costs. 

Approved: ~ 
Mayor 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


